

Tiger Class Newsletter

14.03.25



Tigers have had a fantastic start to this half term! We are also very excited for out trip to Chester Zoo and next week the Chester Zoo team will be visiting tiger class to tell us all about palm oil and what to expect on our visit.

Now that the weather is becoming a little warmer, please ensure that your child's names are in their uniforms so that they can collect it from the playground.

English

We have just finished our text 'the odd egg'. The children have really enjoyed writing their own egg information guide!

Matha

In Maths, we have been exploring multiplication, grouping items into groups of 10s, 5s and 2s.

Science

In Science, our unit this half term is lovely, the children are learning about 'Sound'. The children have explored the volume of different instruments.

History

In History we are starting a new topic all about "London". The children have started to piece together a timeline of the events that took place. The children could not believe that there were no computers in 1666!!

PSHE

In PSHE, we are enjoying the Jigsaw unit 'Healthy Me'. Tigers have identified things that they can do to keep themselves healthy and fit.

DT

We have moved onto to DT this half term and are exploring free standing structures. In the coming weeks children will be making their own free-standing structure,

Music

In Music, we will be completing the unit, In the Groove and Round and Round. We will learn how to find the pulse in the songs and eventually get to perform the songs to other Tigers.

PE

The children are exploring the units 'throwing and catching' and 'gymnastics. The children will be developing their throwing and catching skills in their gymnastics session and work on strengthening their core in fitness sessions.

News

Daily Reading at home

Please spend 10 minutes reading with your child, and record this in their reading records, it helps them to become

confident and fluent readers who can move through the Read, Write Inc scheme. Please speak to staff in class if you require any further support with your child's reading.

Uniform

Please ensure your child's uniform is labelled clearly with their name. This will really support staff in returning any lost uniform.

Water Bottles

Please ensure your child has a water bottle with them in school each day.

PΕ

Year I PE days are on Wednesday and Friday, please ensure your child arrives to school in their PE kits on these days.

Snack

In year I children are provided with daily fruit as an option of snack. Children can bring in their own additional healthy snack for break time.

Stars of the Week

14.03.25 - Bobby 7.03.25 - Elsie L

To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @MissBoyd_22 on Twitter.



Thank you for your continued support

Miss Boyd and Miss Gilmour and Miss Kelly